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This week in maths we have been exploring equivalent fractions in 

various ways. We have also begun to compare and order fractions with 

different denominators applying our equivalent fractions understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our newspaper reports have been finished this week and next week we 

will begin to write about our own ‘Wonder’ that we have been designing 

before writing our own stories set in the Nowhere Emporium. 

Learning some new computing skills, we have been experimenting with 

3D design software called Sketchup to take our 2D drawn ‘Wonders’ into 

3D creations. 

Kilve Court: 

The Kilve Court information meeting for parents will be on Monday 4th 

February at 3.40pm. If you cannot attend the information pack can be 

collected from the Office and I happy to answer any questions you have 

at any time. 

Reminders: 

• Mathletics homework 

• Practise spellings and times tables 

• Read at least 5 times a week 
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